SITE INSPECTION REPORT

District Forest Officer, Cuddalore, inspected the proposed area in Thiruthuraiyur Reserve
Forest of Cuddalore Forest Division on 07" Jan 2021 along with Cuddalore range field staff
and staff from Rural Development Department. The proposed Thiruthuraiyur RF area is
having degraded forest. The existing pathway has been utilised by village people to reach
the burial ground. Rural Development department officials explained that the activities
proposed for electricity connection and borewell are also necessary for burial ground. Right
of Way is also admitted as per the Thiruthuraiyur RF notification. No tree felling is required
for the project.
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District Forest Officer(I/c),
Cuddalore Forest Division,
Cuddalore.
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